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Rivercrest Graduation 
Rivercrest Preparatory’s graduation ceremony will be on Wednesday May 24th.   

Caps and Gowns are mandatory for participation in the graduation ceremony. 

A graduation package which students may keep, is available for purchase as a keepsake in 

Rivercrest’s office up until Friday, April 14th.  

The cost is $20.75 (must be paid in cash to our office) includes a black cap and gown, a 

commemorative grad year tassel and a graduation medallion.  

Loaner cap and gowns are also available for students to borrow.  Students must return the 

loaner cap and gown promptly at the end of the graduation ceremony. 

For more information please contact the office at (951) 360-2660. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

● You will need to check official legal spelling of your name. 

● You will need to bring in your height (not measured in shoes) and weight 

● You must notify the office as to whether you are buying or borrowing a cap 

and gown.   
 

Seniors 
You must come in and talk to Mrs. Zalanka  

no later than April 14th to check the following 

 info… 


